
April 1, 2021 

Dear Families,  

Thank you for your interest in Horizon Christian School. We are having an unprecedented enrollment season for 

the 2021-2022 school year. This is great news, and we are working tirelessly to get students through the 

admissions process.  

Currently, we already have waitlists in each of our kindergarten through eighth grade classes that are twice as 

long as the space we have available for students.  

We recognize the situation is very fluid, however we wanted to do our best to keep you informed. If you would 

like to be added to our waitlists, please continue reading through the Frequently Asked Questions for more 

information.  

Frequently Asked Questions 

Q: How do I get on the waitlist? 

A: Complete our Inquiry Form and once you hit submit, our software date stamps your Inquiry Form. This “submit 

date” of the Inquiry Form now becomes your place holder on the waitlist. 

Q: What happens after an Inquiry Form is submitted? 

A: You will officially be on the “waitlist” and as spots become available, we will contact you to proceed with our 

Admissions Steps which are 1. Complete an application, 2. Attend principal interview/assessment, 3. Complete 

final enrollment steps.  

Q: Can I still do a Campus Tour even though there are waitlists? 

A: Yes, we are still offering Campus Tours weekly. If interested, please email admissions@horizonchristian.school 

to request a tour and we will follow up with you.  

 

Please know we are monitoring enrollment extremely closely and will contact you if a spot becomes available. We 

understand you are eager to have a plan in place for next year and moving students off the waitlists is a priority 

for us. Be assured we will contact you if a seat becomes available for your child.  

Thank you for your patience as we navigate this unprecedented season.  

Kind Regards 
 
Megan Campbell 
Horizon Christian School 
Enrollment & Marketing Director 
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